
The Executive Team which includes all HTs was involved in the decision we made 
regarding the School Gate Campaign. Some parents have expressed their 
support and others have not. This apparently mirrors the response the LA is 
getting across Southend schools.  We cannot police such an emotive initiative as 
I am sure you will recognise. 
Thank you for your continued support during this time. 
SECAT Executive Team 
 


